
ANTRIM TOWNSHIP PARK COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday March 20, 2024 @ 6:45PM 

ATCP Maintenance Building 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Antrim Township Park Committee was held on Wednesday March 20, 2024 

@ ATCP Maintenance Building. The following members were in attendance, Jason Reiber, Nate Bacon, Thom 

Moore, Andy Barbuzanes, and Parks Director Cheryl Walburn. 

  

 Thom Moore brought the meeting to order at 6:50pm 

 

Minutes: 

  On a Barbuzanes/ Reiber motion, meeting minutes from February 21, 2024, were approved 3/0 vote. 

 

Visitors:  

•  

 

Park Directors Report: 

• Provided for review. 

 

Old Business 

 

A. DCNR Grant 

• Pickleball site drawing complete. 

 

B. Master Site Plan 

• The final report is complete and at the printer. 

 

C. New road to Martins Mill Bridge Park. 

• Surveying 

• Site prep work. 

 

D. Natural Play Area 

• Final Design is complete. 

  

New Business 

 

E. 175th Anniversary of Martins Mill Bridge Park Committee recommendations to consider. 

• Possible dates Saturday July 25th and August 10th 

• Ribbon cutting west side of the bridge, interpretive signs, bronze anniversary plaque. 

• Open bridge to drive through. From west side to east. Close East Weaver rd. for event. 

• Photographer to take pics of car coming through bridge and schedule family pics etc. All pics will 

have a 175th banner imposed on. Cost will be determined by the photographer. 

• Have a 175Th Anniversary booklet printed with history and pics. Seek sponsors. 

• Open Park office to view bridge model and memorabilia. Refreshments, Bridge mix. Food truck? 

• 5K run or bike event. 

• Challenges: parking for ribbon cutting.  

 

F. Public Comment 

 

On a Reiber/Bacon motion the meeting was adjourned at 7:48pm 



 

The next meeting will be at ATCP Maintenance Building April 17, 2024 @ 6:45pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryl Walburn - Parks Director 


